
Happy New Year to you all.  We wish you the very best for 2013.  A very warm welcome to our new members and visitors.  We are delighted to announce that the demonstrator this afternoon is Ann Steven, who as a member of TFC, is well known to us all.  We are sure it will be a very enjoyable afternoon as you watch her demonstration entitled ‘Flights of Fancy’.

Annual General Meeting
The meeting on the 27th February takes the form of our Annual General Meeting and Lunch.  The cost of the lunch this year will be £18 and once again we have managed to arrange with the ladies of the Otmoor WI to provide us with a delicious meal.  Copies of the abridged Minutes of the previous AGM and the new Agenda notice are circulated this afternoon, together with a slip which, if you are coming along for the lunch, should be completed and returned to Elaine together with a cheque or cash in payment for the lunch.  Copies of the end of year accounts will be circulated at the February meeting.  Please make sure that you take home a copy of the Agenda and retain it for the meeting.
Most members will know that it was necessary to cancel the Christmas Competition in December and therefore the Phyllis Grant Trophy was not awarded.  To give members a chance to challenge for this trophy, we would like to invite you to bring a table arrangement for the lunch.  You have carte blanche to produce a design of your choice, any shape, any colour.  We are making arrangements for the entries to be judged and hope that lots of members who have not entered a club competition before, or for some time, will be tempted to have a go.

Programme for 2014
The demonstrator who was booked for the September 2014 meeting is now unable to come, so it has been suggested that it would be an excellent opportunity to hold a Club Competition similar to the one that was cancelled in December.  It would be staged and judged under NAFAS rules and is a perfect occasion to let your creative skills come to the fore.  Although this seems a long way ahead we need to gauge members’ thoughts on this event before we complete the programme for 2014.  So please let us know by signing on the board that is circulating this afternoon.
Club Competitions
The first competition this year will be in March and we hope that many more members will enter.  The title is ‘Springtime’ which is a lovely one to interpret.  With so many spring flowers around you will find it easy to be creative and produce an arrangement that may well earn you loads of points toward winning a trophy at the end of the year.
PTO
Flower Arranger Magazine
Would anyone who has ordered, and not yet been able to pay, for the Flower Arranger magazine, please see Margaret L as soon as possible
Members Address details
In case you missed the November meeting we need to ask for your help in keeping the record of members addresses and contact details up to date.  If you have recently moved or have a new telephone number or e-mail address, could you please let Elaine know as soon as possible.  If we need to get in touch at any time, we will then have the correct information.  Thank you.
Notice board dates for your diaries

· Thurs 31st January  -  Phoenix Contemporary Design Group, ‘New Year Brunch’, mini demonstrations, raffle & tabletop sale @ St Pauls’ Church Hall, Town Lane Wooburn Green, HP10 0PW -  10am to 1pm

· Thurs 21st February  -  ‘Hearts & Flowers’ a Demonstration of Food & Flowers by Denman Tutors in the Ferris Room, Denman College, Marsham, Abingdon, OX13 6NW, 7 – 9.30pm  Tickets £15 from Anna Steven 01865 435037 or Helen Smith 01235 868669

· Mon 4th March  -  Area Council Meeting at Benson – 10.30am-12.30pm

· Tues 9th April  -  ‘Floral Charity Evening’ with Tan Strong, Pat Dibben & Jane Haas at Shiplake Memorial Hall, Shiplake Cross, Nr Henley, RG9 4DW at 7.30pm.  Tickets £15 (includes glass of bubbly & nibbles) from Irene Manson 0118 947 0737

· 11th-13th July  -  NAFAS National Show 2013 –Bournemouth International Centre.  More details on the NAFAS website
· 16th-18th August - ‘Floral Arts and Crafts’, a joint NAFAS/WI Event at Denman College, Marsham, Abingdon, OX13 6NW.  Admission £5.  Tickets from Anna Steven 01865 435037 or Helen Smith 01235 868669

· 18th-22nd June 2014  -  WAFA Ireland 2014 – ‘A Floral Odyssey’  at Royal Dublin Society.  More details on the WAFA website
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